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STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATICN DIVISION
HOBBS BISTRICT OFFICE

April 2, 1987

John H. Hendrix Corporation
223 West Wall, Suite 525
Midland, TX 79701

Re: Packer Leakage Test
Parks A #4-1 14-22-37 -- Tubb & Drin¥ard (DC-204)
Parks #6-L  14-22-37 -~ Tubb and Blinebry (DC-214)

Gentlemen:

The last packer leakage test received on the above-referenced
wells was for 1985. In 1986 you submitted a notice that

the #4 was shut in due to pipeline curtailment. You were
granted an exception until such time as the well was returned
to production.

We find that production is being reported from both wells and
you are hereby requested to submit a packer leakage test.

[f these tests are not received, you allowable will be cancel
effective May 1, 1987.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISIOHN

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I
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